
This Letter Could Help Your 
Course 'On Any Given Day' 

Editors note: This column, which will 
run occasionally in this section, focuses on 
superintendent and owner relationships 
from a superintendent's perspective. 

BY JIM BLACK 

I've written a letter that I'd like to 
share with the front 
office. It's a letter that 

was written from a place of 
awe and respect for the 
greatest of all games, in an 
attempt to help shrink the 
triangle gap between crew, 
clubhouse and customer. 

It was written mainly for 
the golfers who come to play 
my course and, even if only a 
small percentage of them read 
it, I think the course will be 
better for it. 

The letter was also written 
to make an attempt to say some-
thing in a new way— some-
thing that golfers see and read 
and hear everywhere they go but 
seems to slip their minds once 
they're actually playing golf. 

I was also making an attempt 
to give the golfers a new perspec-
tive on who we are — that is, my 
crew and me. Sometimes it seems 
the players think we're out to get 
them and make their lives miser-
able by somehow foiling their 
games, which is never the case. 

I'm offering this letter for you to 
consider for your club. If you would 
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like to put your own per-
sonal spin on it, then by all 
means help yourself. Cus-
tomize it for your club and 
rewrite it in a way that your 
members will remember 
when they're playing golf. 

Maybe you even like it 
just the way it is. If that's the 
case, go ahead and cut it out, 
sign it, make some copies 
and post it where it can be 
read. Here goes: 
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